
          
 

 
 

NOTICE OF DDA WORKSHOP 
 
THE DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY (DDA) HEREBY 
GIVES NOTICE OF A WORKSHOP TO BE HELD AT 2:00 P.M. ON 
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 18, 2012 AT THE BROWARD CENTER FOR 
THE PERFORMING ARTS, 201 SW FIFTH AVENUE, FORT 
LAUDERDALE, FL 33312. THE PURPOSE OF THIS MEETING IS TO 
DISCUSS INTERACTIVE KIOSK DEVELOPMENT WITH 
STAKEHOLDERS. TWO OR MORE MEMBERS OF THE DOWNTOWN 
DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY MAY ATTEND THIS MEETING.  
 
By:  Chris Wren 
       Executive Director, DDA 
 
 
Each person who decides to appeal any decision made by the Downtown 
Development Authority with respect to any matter considered at the meeting 
is advised that person will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the 
proceedings is made, including the testimony and evidence upon which such 
appeal is to be based. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


